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www.atlinhydro.ca 

COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 
Dec 15, 2023 

 

 
 

Dear Community Member,  

On behalf of Tlingit Homeland Energy Limited, from our family to yours, we would like to 

wish you happy holidays and best wishes in 2024! 
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What’s Next  

Starting in mid January 2024, we will be completing the final pieces of our geotechnical 

program along Warm Bay Road and Surprise Lake Road in Atlin. 

 

Stay Involved  

There are several ways to stay involved: 

 

• SUBMIT COMMENTS & QUESTIONS ON OUR WEBSITE. We are answering these and 

have posted answers to frequently asked questions on our website.  

• FOLLOW UPDATES.  Stay connected on social media for Project updates by liking 

and following our Facebook page @Tlingit Homeland Energy Limited.  

 

 

 

Thank you for reading! We look forward to any feedback or questions you may have. If 

you would like to arrange a one-on-one meeting, please do not hesitate to email the 

contacts below. 

 

Peter Ramsden, Project Director   Email: peter.ramsden@takucorp.ca 

Stuart Simpson, Project Manager   Email: stuart.simpson@takucorp.ca 
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